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Oregon needs to join the fight to slow the effects
of climate change if our children and grandchildren
are to have a livable future.  Short term economic
concerns should not prevent our acting in the interests
of our children's future.  I fully support the Cap and trade 
legislation.

David F. Hayes (Portland Oregon - 97209)


